
 

January 30, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mark Hutton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hutton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2096 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2096 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, property owners’ associations are prohibited from making or 

enforcing restrictions against the display of certain political signs in a common interest 

community.  HB 2096 would amend the law to allow the associations to restrict the display of 

political signs on common areas or facilities.   

 

 According to the League of Kansas Municipalities, passage of HB 2096 would have no 

fiscal effect on Kansas cities.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Larry Baer, League of Municipalities  


